
Juí^*26,1985

House Of Representatives
CcCTinittee On House Admin.
Subcommittee On Office Sirstsns
722 H.0.8. Annex 1
Washington, DC 20515

Gentlemen:

Per your request, the following statement is made regarding Professional
Products Inc. :

To the best of ny knowledge, Iam not aware of any contract or business

activity that currently exists between the South African government and

Professional Products Inc.
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Erédeiicáreí Biirke, President
Professional Products Inc.

State: Maryland
Oounty: Montgomery

On this 26th day of July 1985, before me, personally appeared
Frederick S. Burke, president of Professional Products Inc., who Trade
affirmation that the above statenent is true

BRUCE L.LEVIN
NOTARYPUBLIC STATE OF MARYLAND
My Commission Expires July ]
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COMMITTEE ON HOUSE ADMINISTRATION
Subcommittee on Office Systems

722 H.0.8. Annex 1

July 23, 1985

Professional Products, mc
4964 Fairmont Avenue
Bethesda, MD 20814

Dear Sirs:

On May 15, 1985 a letter was sent to you regarding the concern
of several Members of Congress relative to companies doing business
with the country of South Africa. This letter was mailed to all
companies currently on the House of Representatives 1 Approved List
of Equipment, and June 15, 1985,was the deadline set for receipt
of a notorized statement to the Subcommittee on Office Systems
advising the Subcommittee of the current business activity of their
company or any of its subsidiaries with South Africa. According
to our records, we have received no statement to this effect
from your company.

Please submit your statement to the Subcommittee on Office
Systems immediately. It is necessary that all vendors, included
on the approved list of equipment provide this information.

Sincerely,

Charlie Rose
Chairman
Subcommittee on Office Systems
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